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Dear Rita, 

association of university and .college employees 

December 15, 1981 

. On December 14, 1981, Murray Adams spent some time with you at 
Employee Relations describing · AUCE Local One of which you are now a 
member. - He also made some, if not all, articles of our current 
collective agreement known to you. 

As a result of the completed membership record form having been 
delivered to our office yesterday, a file has been set up for you in our 
membership files . Your name has been added to the mailing list and 
you should begin to receive the latest ~ailings from this office, 
including the monthly newsletter, ver) Joan. 

I am enclosing your official membership card which is attached 
to a receipt for the initiation fee which will be deducted from your 
paycheque along with the union dues. You authorized these deductions · 
when you ' signed the dues authorization form at Employee Relations. 
Please sign both documents immediately . The receipt is for your records 
and the card should be carried with you to union meetings for identification 
purposes. 

If you have any questions regarding the collective agreement or 
other union matters, please call this of fice at 224-2308. 

Yours truly, 

~·½1~er 
Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


